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May 20, 2022 

 “You, Lord, are forgiving and good, abounding in love to all who call to you.”  

      Psalm 86:5 NIV  

Spring Program & Graduation  

Our Spring Program and Graduation is scheduled for Tuesday May 24 at 6pm at the Ellsworth 

CRC. We will be heading over to the church as a school that morning to practice. We are asking 

families to provide a dozen cookies to share after the program.  Thank you for your help with 

this.  

 

Barnes Park Field Trip 

We will be taking an end of the year school field trip to Barnes Park on Wednesday May 25, 

weather permitting. We are planning to leave the school around 9:30am and leaving the park 

around 2:15pm to be back in time for the bus. We are looking forward to a fun filled day! If 

there is rain in the forecast for that day we will be making the decision to cancel on Tuesday and 

a note will go home with your student.  

 

Big Room Food Café  

The Food Café has included information regarding their “Last Day Root Beer Floats” for Thurs-

day May 26th in your students Friday folder!  Please be sure to check it out! Thank you for your 

support.  

 

Prayer Group to pray over Ebenezer 

There has been an interest in starting a prayer group to pray over Ebenezer. The first prayer 

meeting will be held at the school on  Tuesday June 21st  at 10 am with Elizabeth Dressel from 

East Jordan Lighthouse Missionary Church leading the group. After the first meeting at the 

school, the meetings will be held at Mrs. Dressel's home. If you are interested in joining the 

prayer group please let Mrs. Bronson know. Thank you!  

 

Ellsworth Pig Roast Parade to promote Ebenezer 

If you are interested in being in charge of creating a float or organizing a group to walk in the Pig 

Roast Parade and promote Ebenezer, please contact Mrs. Bronson. The Pig Roast is scheduled 

for Saturday June 18th at 11am with line up beginning at 10am. THANK YOU! 

 

 


